
From: Ray Ashmun [mailto:rayashmun@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 9:25 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony. 

  

Absolutely no ban on fuel movement, and lessen other restrictions. 

The City should be working in every way to promote commerce, especially since the Port of 
Portland shipping business is evaporating.   

Pipelines should be built to move oil and other petrochemicals with the resulting commercial 
growth.   

 
Ray Ashmun  
3018 NE 15th Ave, Ptd, OR 97212 
 


